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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection: The psalter selection is #421 verse 2.   

 

Parents United Candle Fundraiser:  Today is the last 

day you can order your candles.  Help us reach the $1,000 

mark.  See the flyer attached to the memo email. 

 

Mid-term Evaluations:  Mid-term evaluations will be 

sent home on May 8. 

 

Library Books Due Date:  All junior high library books 

are due in the school library by Monday, May 13 and 

elementary library books are due by Wednesday, May 

15. Please check your homes, cars, desks, book bags, 

bookshelves, and anywhere else a book may be hiding. 

                      

        

 

 

 

  

 

Hot Lunch:  Next week Wednesday, May 8, student 

council will serve two French toasts and sausage hot 

lunch.  The cost is $3.00. 

  

Tribute to our Teachers:  Next week is national “Teacher 

Appreciation” week.  Thank you teachers!!  We don’t say it 

often enough, but we are so thankful for all you do for our 

school and our children.  We know you spend countless 

hours keeping our children in your prayers and often are 

thinking of ways to help them academically and spiritually.   

May God richly bless you and all your labors in the school 

for the extension of His kingdom. 

 

Mother's Day Party:  Our K-5 students cordially invite 

their mothers to a “Mother’s Day Picnic” in the afternoon 

on Friday, May 10.  They are eager to honor you!   

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year again to 

order your copy of the 2018-2019 yearbook.  It will be 

filled with wonderful memories of our school year.  Please 

reserve your copy by filling out the yearbook order form 

attached to the memo email. 

 

National History Day:  The State History Day event was 

held in Bay City on April 27, 2019. Samuel Nieuwenhuis 

placed third in his category, and he will be an alternate if 

one of the other winners cannot go to the national 

competition.  Congratulations Samuel! 

 

 

 
   

 

 

Annual School Business Meeting:  The annual 

school business meeting will be held Monday, May 

20, at 7:30 p.m.  Please plan to attend. The school 

business meeting information packets have been sent 

home with the youngest child in each family. 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Tuesday, 

June 4, at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym. 

 

                   

 

 

 


